
 

July 2015 

Happy Summer all!!!  We hope you were able 

to enjoy Farm Day, it was a wonderful day 

full of fun. We have some exciting events 

lined up for you in the next couple of months 

– make sure you don’t miss anything! We 

have a musical event happening this month 

on Monday, July 23r at 6:30pm the Niagara 

Falls Concert band will be performing on the 

lawn in front of Creekview again. Invite your 

families too!  Remember to bring a lawn 

chair. We have a bus trip planned for Happy 

Rolph’s in August, stay tuned for details. 
 

 
 

Highlights  

 

July 1st – Happy 

Canada Day! 

 

July 8th - Worship 

time with Irene & 

friends HP 

 

July 9th – Resident 

Council Meeting 

 

July 20th – Music with 

Mendelt 

 

July 23 – Niagara 

Concert Band 

Creekview Lawn 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Recreation Review 

 

Summer is the season that we all seem 

to wait for…and then it goes by so fast! 

I really do think that life is better when 

your toes can be free…free to feel the 

water at the beach or the freshly mown 

grass. Its reminiscent of our youth and 

the freedom that comes with summer. 

I hope these summer months find you 

happy and healthy! Get out there and 

soak up a little vitamin D with your 

friends and family.  

 

 

many of you have contributed 

to the beauty of the grounds, 

through your own planting 

outside your windows and 

patios. Whether you have hung a 

lovely planter, added some 

blooms outside your patio or 

simply picked up litter when you 

saw it, thank you for your efforts!  

Together we keep our home 

looking as welcoming as it feels! 

 

 

 

Pleasant Manor Post 
July 2018 

 From the Director’s 

Desk 

Preacher’s Ponderings 

Megan’s Muttering 

 

 As I walk around the grounds of 

Pleasant Manor, I am delighted 

to see how beautiful our gardens 

look.  Special thanks to Ruth 

Fast, Lena Neufeld, Linda Fast, 

George and Heidi Reimer for 

volunteering and tending to the 

garden court in Heritage Place. 

As well as Ingrid Regier and her 

group of helpers for tending to 

AV garden court. They look 

fabulous. I know, also that  

 

 

July! Already it has come. It just seems like yesterday we were complaining 

about the coldness of our late spring but now we’ll soon be hearing of how 

hot the days are. The inconsistencies of the weather are mirror opposites of 

the consistency of God’s qualities—his faith, compassion, generosity and 

the like.  How good God is. It’s true though, that as we age many of us 

become less fickle with nature choosing instead to simply adjust as we go. 

May our attitude towards God and life be the same, to learn to be content 

with the mystery, the will, and the direction God is taking us. 
 
 

 
  

         

Farm Day Fun! 

    
   


